


From: John/Karen Martens
To: +WPG139 - TRC
Subject:
Date:

TRC 12-107
December 4, 2024 3:27:49 PM

We are writing in response to a mailing we received in the mail regarding concerns about the 
proposed expansion of a poultry operation - Unger Poultry Ltd (TRC 12-107).

We do not agree with this proposal and therefore do not want it to proceed.  It is too close to 
the town of Landmark.

Thank you

John & Karen Martens
5569363 Manitoba Inc.

From: Melissa L
To: +WPG139 - TRC
Subject:
Date:

TRC 12-107
December 6, 2024 8:14:35 AM

Hello,
I am opposed to this expansion doesn't need to be any bigger then it is. It is too close to town 
and my house, the smell and flies are horrible in fall and spring not to mention environmental 
factors this affects. I am opposing to this expansion.
Thanks,
Concerned Landmark resident 
Melissa Lovejoy




